
ANNOUNCEMENT:
Audire Spiritual Direction Formation Program

is offering free Information Sessions for prospective students for the
Fall 2022 semester

Do others seek you out for guidance, a listening ear, or heartfelt conversations?
Do you notice a growing desire to help others go deeper in their spiritual lives?

These might be invitations of a call to the ministry of spiritual direction. Audire has been
forming spiritual directors since its founding in 1989. The three-year program will assist you in
the discerning of your call, the deepening of your spiritual life, and developing the practice of
holy listening. Audire is an ecumenical program in the Christian tradition. The word “Audire” is
Latin for “to listen.”

Our three-year formation program offers you:

● Monthly instructional days
● Weekend retreats
● Supervised practicum
● Monthly peer supervision groups
● Reading assignments and written reflective papers
● An experienced, supportive staff
● A welcoming community

Join us for an information session on Zoom on one of the following dates:

Monday, March 21 from 5:30-6:30 pm
OR

Thursday, April 21 from 7-8 pm

Please register in advance by clicking here

Or email: Kathy@Audirespiritualdirection.org

www.audirespiritualdirection.org

https://forms.gle/C2UxDCVZQiPTQEmU7
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